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9th February 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,
We are nearly at the end of the first half of the spring term and it is good to see that many of our after-school and lunchtime clubs have resumed. 
 Half-Term Holiday
Just a reminder that school will close at 3. 15pm on Friday 9th February and reopens on Monday 19th February.
Holiday Fun
If the children are looking for something to do over the holidays, then they may want to go onto the Radio 2 website and take part in writing a short story. Details can be found at: http://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/p00rfvk1
The competition closes on 22nd February.
Parent Consultations
The teachers look forward to meeting with you on Monday 26th February and Tuesday 27th February to discuss your child’s progress. If it is possible for younger/older siblings to be cared for at home, then please do so, as staff are not available to supervise other children during this time. 

The Book Fair will once again be running in the week Monday 26th Feb – Friday 2nd March. A book makes a lovely present for Easter and the book fair will be open during parent consultation evenings. It will also be World Book Day on Friday 2nd March.

Please encourage your children to read during the holidays, children who read fluently and widely are successful right across the curriculum. If your child is a reluctant reader then try a wider range of reading materials from fiction, non-fiction, comics and children’s magazines. Baking and making with the children whilst encouraging the children to read the recipes/instructions is great fun and great learning!

Class Assemblies
We have started off our series of class assemblies for this term in splendid style and they have been very well supported by parents, grandparents and friends. We look forward to seeing you in school on these occasions and the children love showing you some of the things they have been studying. 
Staff News
We are happy to welcome Miss Ayub who will be teaching in Nursery on an afternoon. Mrs Yuill will be leaving and we wish her very well on the birth of her baby.
Fun Splash Sessions
I know the children who achieved the 100% walk to school challenge have enjoyed their fun splash sessions in our pool. It is great to see how supportive our Parent/Carers are in walking to school and reducing traffic issues around the school.


On behalf of all the staff and governors, thank you for your continued support of the work of the school and best wishes for a lovely half-term holiday.

Yours sincerely,


Mrs S Randle
Head Teacher
